Joanne Salge

From: Bryant, Joshua S <Joshua.Bryant@dps.texas.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 2:59 PM

To: Joanne Salge; Rick Ramos

Subject: HMEP Planning Grant Award Notice

Dear City of Corpus Christi, Nueces County LEPC,

The State Emergency Response Commission (SERC) Planning Committee has met and allocated FY2016
Hazardous Material Emergency Preparedness (HMEP) funds for your Local Emergency Planning Committee.

After careful consideration and review of your HMEP Planning Grant application, the SERC has decided that
your application meets all of the eligibility criteria and the goals of the HMEP Planning Grant Program.

Here are the results for your LEPC:

LEPC Award Match Total
City of Corpus Christi,
Nueces County LEPC $56,000.00 $14,000.00 $70,000.00

The Texas Department of Public Safety is currently in the process of approving Agreements for HMEP
Planning Grant Recipients which will detail the terms of the grant. Our goal is to have this Agreement to you as
soon as possible.

Please contact Joshua Bryant, AlP/Pantex Planner, with any questions you may have at 512-694-4258 or by
email at Joshua.bryant@dps.texas.qov.

We appreciate your interest in the HMEP Planning Grant and hope that your participation in this coming year will
be rewarding for your community.

Respectfully,

Joshua Bryant

AIP/PANTEX Planner - Technological Hazards Unit, Preparedness Section
Texas Division of Emergency Management
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